
    CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

April 5, 2023 

 

Attention All Students: Today we are on an alternative bell schedule so we can do 

state-mandated pre-administration bubbling. Your testing room locations can be 

found in PowerSchool. Please pay attention to both your testing teacher’s name and 

room location as some teachers may be assigned to different rooms. Seniors may 

leave during this time as the ASVAB doesn't require pre-bubbling. 

Just a reminder that applications for the Cavalier Ambassadors are due tomorrow.  

Cavalier Ambassadors will help transition next year's 8
th

 graders so they can 

succeed both socially and academically, while having a ton of fun. If you have been 

thinking about joining this powerful program, be sure to get your application in by 

scanning the QR codes posted by the doors to the main office. See Mr. Czymbor if 

you have any questions. 

Attention Seniors: It’s that time of year to sign up for walking partners. The sign 

up sheet is in the office. Both partners must be in attendance to sign up. You 

cannot sign someone up if they are not with you. Stop in the office anytime before 

school, after school, or during your lunch. You are not to leave class to sign up. The 

deadline to sign up is next Friday, April 14th at 2:45. If you have not signed up by 

this date, a walking partner will be assigned for you. 

Students who are interested in Veterinary Medicine, there will be a DVM 

Candidate from MSU in the media center on Monday, April 10. She will have a 

presentation on becoming a vet, and answer any questions you may have. This is 

limited to 9th-12th graders. Please sign up outside Mrs. Harrison’s door room 121 

(outside the media center).   

Today's lunch choices are: Beef Tacos; Hawaiian Pizza; Pepperoni Pizza; 

Cheeseburger; Chicken Nuggets; Berry Parfait; and Popcorn Chicken Salad. 

 

 


